
Schedule 2 to the Minutes of the 
Public Hearing meeting of 

CityClerl< Richmond City Council held on 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~Monday,October21,2019. 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hi Claudia Jesson, 

Shannon <Shannon_kl.co@telus.net> 
Friday, 11 October 2019 09:02 
CityCierk 
RE: Public hearing on (RZ 18-807620) re Odlin and Garden City rezoning 

I'm here in writing to express my concerns and objection to the proposed rezoning on Odlin and Garden City. 

I'm one of the owners and currently lived in the block across at 9199 Tomicki Ave. Currently the area in Odlin and 
Garden City 

is already extremely high density after the walmart was built, and created lots of traffic on Garden City Road due to 
recent developments. 

There were also safety concerns as more commercial shops were built. 

I hereby object the rezoning as the current rezoning is asking for a mix used with commercial and a high density 5 storey 

building, 

which would further worsen the traffic and erode safety in the area. 

Thanks and appreciated 

Warmest regards, 

Shannon Chak 
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